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Carrying Capacity Parameter

नदी के  रूप में सादगी है, 
नदी के  धुन में सत्संग है। 

नदी के  स्नान में पवित्रता है, 
नदी के  ध्यान में मन मलंग है।

Challenges 

Authorities River Human

Proposal

Less time for Preparation
Protection of ghats from
fluctuating water level
Covid-19
Transmitted disease
Disposal of Waste during
the Main bath.
Crowd Management during
Main Bathing days
Disaster Management
Restoring the Floodplain

Dumping of garbage in
open places 
500-1000 packets of milk
are dumped into the river 
So many unwashed bodies,
of course, add even more
contaminants to the water.

Floodplain
Carrying Capacity

Floodplain
Management Score

Citizen
Engagement Score

Wastewater reuse
Score

Physical Carrying
Capacity

Infrastructure
Carrying Capacity

People risk hepatitis,
typhoid, cholera, amoebic
dysentery, other
waterborne diseases, and
various skin afflictions.
Disobeying the covid
protocols during mass
gatherings can affect the
health of vulnerable
people.
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